
Happy September! Hope everyone is having
a good start to school! I hope everyone is

staying healthy, as we have a lot of
important events coming up. Don't hesitate

to contact me if you have any questions.  
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On September 15th at 6:30 PM, I will be
holding an officer training at Boyd County

High School for any Key Club member,
officer, or Kiwanis member. The estimated
time it will last approximately one hour. If
you have any questions or concerns please

contact me through the email below.



Key club week will be held the first week of
November. This is a week where we can show

non-members what Key Club is and what it
stands for. Each day showcases differnt aspects

of Key Club. Monday is “ Show your K!”,
Tuesday is “Kuddos to Key Players!”,

Wednesday is “Dare to Care!”, Thursday is
“Random Acts of Kindness!”, Friday is

“Connect the Ks!” You can get very creative
with this and have a lot of club involvement if
you promote it in the right way! I'm so excited

to see what every Club comes up with!  

K E Y  C L U B  W E E K

Youth Opportunities Fund
The Youth Opportunities Fund is a grant given out by

Kiwanis. If you are planning a service project and might
need a little extra funding, and are in good standings with
Key Club, this is for you! When applying for this grant, it 
 can be anywhere between $100- $2000. The deadline for
applications hasn't been posted yet, but are usually due
around October.  As soon as I know the deadline, I will

send it out in a later email. 



TRICK OR TREAT FOR UNICEF
Trick or Treat for UNICEF is a way of raising money for

UNICEF. You take a small donation box and instead of getting
candy, you collect money that goes towards education,

healthcare, safe water, sanitation, and other necessities. You can
have competitions between classrooms to see who can collect the

most, and even include a reward at the end. This will help get
more people in the school involved.  

Fall Rally
We are so excited to say that we are holding our

annual  Fall Rally at Dollywood this year on
October 16th, 2021. Dollywood is offering tickets at
$50 instead of  their regular price. Tickets must be

purchased between September 28th and 30th.
Access the K-T website for more information or

email me with any concerns. 





Newsletters are are great way to update

everyone at school about the latest happenings.
In order for me to relay information with each
and every one of you, please send an email to

me with your new club officers and their email
addresses, as well as anyone wanting to help in

the distribution of this newsletter.  
If your school has been unable to hold elections
for your new club officers, they may be held via
zoom. If you have any questions, I will be here

to help! 

Club Contacts








Everyday is a new chance to change the world.







Once again, if you have any questions, please feel
free to contact me!


